
 

 

🎉 Ready, Set, Graduate! 🎉 
Your Frequent Grad Questions, Answered  

When is graduation?  

Monday, June 9, 2025 at 10:00 am at DAR Constitution Hall. 
Graduates must arrive between 8:45 - 9:20 a.m. 
Graduates must be at their place in line by 9:20 a.m.  
Doors open for guests at 9:00 am and temporarily close 
between 9:45 - 10:10 am. DAR gives us a 2 hour maximum, 
so the ceremony will end by 12:00pm.  

Where can I watch the live 
stream of the ceremony?  

The link will be posted on the MCPS website.  
 

What should I do if I could 
not attend the graduation 
information meetings?  

Here is the link to the information slides. Additional 
information can be found on the WHS Graduation 
website.  

Where do I pick up my 
tickets?  

The parent/caregiver can pick up the tickets from Ms. 
Julia Walsh in the Finance Office between 8am-2pm on 
any school day. If you prefer to have the student pick 
them up, please send Ms. Walsh an email at 
Julia_G_Walsh@mcpsmd.org giving the student 
permission to pick them up.  

How do I request extra 
tickets?  

Use this link to request extra tickets. We have an 
extremely limited number of tickets remaining.  

When is the last day for 
seniors?  

Friday, May 23, 2025  

When do I get my cap and 
gown?  

Graduates receive their cap, gown, stole and tassel at the 
end of graduation rehearsal. Rehearsal is THURSDAY, June 
5, 2025 from 8:45 am - 12:00 pm in the main gym.  

Can I wear stoles, cords, 
etc?  

Honor regalia must be school issued. All students receive 
a Wootton Class of 2025 stole and tassel. Any other decor 
can be saved for photos after the ceremony.  

https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1P7_H_gUlfBDeusextdpQhfidftiIqyczpv-zHkBGcCY/edit#slide=id.p
https://sites.google.com/mcpsmd.net/whsgraduation/home
https://sites.google.com/mcpsmd.net/whsgraduation/home
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc0oJPW0QQHYMj5pXZanO6cjpv3-HmSS7pVkBvRYwPDWuv5Dw/viewform


Can I decorate my cap?  

Yes! Make sure it follows these guidelines:  
Caps MAY: 

●​ Include graduation year 
●​ Recognize the university or college you will be attending, 

place of employment, branch of the military you will be 
joining 

●​ Recognize high school activities (sports, club, or 
co-curricular activities) 

●​ Thank a parent, grandparent, family member, teacher, 
friend 

Caps MAY NOT include: 
●​ Anything that makes noise (bells, whistles, horns) 
●​ Advertisements, symbols, abbreviations, initials, words, 

slogans, or pictures that are or refer to drug, gang, 
alcohol, weapons or sexual content 

●​ Logos, words, sayings or any action of hate or bias, or 
depict discriminatory symbols 

●​ Anything obscene, profane, vulgar, or lewd 
●​ Numbers other than the graduation year. 
●​ Anything that threatens the safety and welfare of any 

person. 

Who should I contact with 
questions? 

Graduation Questions?  
Christina_M_Rice@mcpsmd.org  
 
Senior Event Questions (Senior Picnic, Prom)? 
Keith_A_Schwartz@mcpsmd.org and 
Victoria_A_Barry@mcpsmd.org  
 
Financial Questions (obligations, senior fee, etc)? 
Julia_G_Walsh@mcpsmd.org 
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